




LEGAL NOTICE

The Earl Township Board of Supervisors gives notice that a public hearing will be held on March 4, 2024 at 7:00 P.M., at which time an ordinance will be considered for adoption, and if appropriate enacted, to rezone a tract of land, owned by the estate of Eugene S. Eberly located at 607 S. Kinzer Avenue, New Holland, Pa. (approximately 82.841 acres), Tax Parcel No. 190-87452-0-0000. The proposed rezoning would reclassify the tract, from the Agricultural Zoning District to the R-Residential Zoning District.  


A copy of the proposed Ordinance is available for inspection during business hours at the Township Municipal Building (Monday-Thursday 7:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m.; Fridays 7:30 a.m.-12:00 noon), this newspaper office, and the Lancaster County Law Library.  The hearing will be held at the Township Municipal Building, 517 North Railroad Avenue, New Holland, PA.
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